


field sites. There is no need to build on any of the green belt land in 
Warrington. Too little attention has been given to the roads required to 
support, even the reduced number of houses I believe necessary to 
accommodate forecast population growth.  

I believe that the PDO proposals are not acceptable or achievable and should 
be reconsidered. 

Please take my views into account when writing the Draft Local Plan. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

   

 

  

            




